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July 18, 2013
Dear Friend,
On behalf of the Communication Support Groups we would like to invite you to show and sell your artwork during the upcoming 4th Annual Moving Message Walk. The walk will be held on Saturday, September 14, 2013 from 10:00-2:00.
The theme of this year’s walk is to raise awareness for communication difficulties that arise from brain injuries, stroke and other neurologic conditions. In addition, we will continue raising money for The Moving Message Fund, to financially assist those who need but cannot afford long-term speech therapy. 
We expect attendance in excess of 250 people.
We will provide a table in a sheltered area to display your work or you are welcome to bring and set up your own display. There will be volunteers available to help you set up your display in the morning and take it down at the end of the event. 
Please contact Julie Hart at 518-485-3944 or hartj@strose.edu  if you have additional questions and submit the attached form if you would like to reserve a space.
Sincerely yours,
The Communication Support Groups
The College of Saint Rose
